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5 January 2015

Hello!

I'm the Owner/Occupier of 120 Greencroft Gardens NW6
3PJ. Thank you so much for giving me the opportunity to
raise an issue about the proposed rear extension to flat 4
113 Canfield Gardens . I just want to make a general point
about light or, to be more precise, too much light !

1 couldn’t help noticing that 113 Canfield Gardens like 111
Canfield Gardens before them, as part of their rear
extensions have installed aggressive lights that flood their
gardens in the night like football grounds : sometimes I
wake up in the middle of the night thinking the sun has
already risen , only to discover it’s only 3 am !

I believe there is a right to light . What about a right to
darkness from , say, 10 pm to 7 am ?

I thank you for your attention,

With Best Wishes for the New Year,

Elena Bonzanigo



